
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Lost Property 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Please note that any unnamed lost property will 
be placed out the front of school (weather 
permitting) each day ready for afternoon 
collection times.  These items will be available for 
you to look through to see if you recognise 
clothing belonging to your child.  Items not 
collected after a week will be donated to local 
charity shops or taken to local clothing banks. 

 


